s

An opportunity for Wyre and Fylde Coast businesses

Wyre Council will provide a comprehensive overview of the new
Public Procurement Act. This event will also update on the new
UKSPF Business Support available, including bid and tender writing
workshops. The aim is to encourage smaller Wyre, and other Fylde
Coast businesses, to look at collaborating with each other and/or
their larger counterparts to supply local public sector contracts.

@ Thursday 12 June, 3pm to 5:30pm - Civic Centre, Poulton-le-Fylde

/1& Book now! Limited availability
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